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Dear Miss Goodman,

| wanted to write to you to offer my personal thanks for taking the time, earlier
in the year, to enter your children into Royal Mail's Christmas Stamp Design
Competition 2017.

This year we received an amazing 205,928 entries from children across the UK.
The designs were creative and of a high standard and it made picking the finalists
a very difficult task for all the judges, who viewed every entry.

HRH The Prince of Wales has selected the two overall winners, and we would like
to congratulate Ted Lewis-Clark from the South West, and Arwen Wilson from the
West Midlands, whose designs will be featured on millions of stamps this Christmas.
Congratulations also to all of the area winners and runners up (for a full list visit
royalmail.com/stampcompetition).

While not everyone could win, we want to thank you and the children for taking part,
and we would like to award you with a souvenir competition poster. These posters are
only available to those schools and establishments who sent in entries.

We hope you enjoy displaying your poster, and your children should be very proud
to have taken part in the biggest art competition in the UK.

Yours sincerely,

o

Moya Greene
Chief Executive Officer
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